
 

Midtown Residents Association 
Emergency Preparedness Committee 

Dear Neighbor, 

The Midtown Residents Association Emergency Preparedness Committee has established a 
“Block Preparedness Coordinator” program.  I have volunteered to be one of the Block Pre-
paredness Coordinators (BPC) for our block. 

Each Block Preparedness Coordinator (BPC) receives training as well as civic and 
community information and works with the Midtown Residents Association Emergency 
Preparedness Committee Chair, Annette Ashton.  The information (announcements, 
meetings, etc.) will be related to our safety (as in the “Neighborhood Watch” program) and to 
our survival in the event of a catastrophic event (such as, earthquake, pandemic flu, chemical 
spill, or even a prolonged power outage).  The goal of the program is for our neighborhood to 
become self-reliant.  This can be fun too, with social events such as block parties and sharing 
good news among neighbors.  For more on the program see www.paneighborhoods.org/ep. 

What I need from you now is your basic information, such as names of people in your home, 
how to contact you, etc.  This is important to have in case of emergency!  Please know that 
this data will remain confidential and will be used only as mentioned above. 

I will drop by your home to introduce myself soon!   

Your Block Preparedness Coordinator (BPC), 
 

Name  

Email  

Home phone  

Cell phone  

Address  
 

For reference, please contact Midtown Residents Association Board of Directors: 
Sheri Furman, Chair – sheri11@earthlink.net 
Annette Ashton, Vice Chair – Annette_g@att.net 
Sylvia Gartner, Treasurer - sgartner@ix.netcom.com 
Karen Lawrence, Secretary - khclawrence@gmail.com 


